
St Mary’s CofE Primary School, Woodbridge 

 

On 13th March 2020, St Mary’s hosted a MAT Science Share. As part 

of Science Week, we welcomed children from four other MAT 

schools. We were fortunate to be awarded a grant from the 

Armourers & Brasiers Materials Science Scheme which allowed us 

to hire the Cambridge Science Centre to come and deliver a 

science show and bring an interactive exhibition. We worked with 

Woodbridge School, who kindly allowed us to hold the science 

show in its lecture theatre. Each school brought science 

experiments which they explained to the children from other 

schools.  

 

It was a wonderful opportunity for 

children from across the MAT to 

learn and play together. 

 

 

 

 


